
 
 

 
 

 
 
September 18, 2003 

 
 

 
 
 

To the Honorable Common Council 
of the City of Milwaukee 

City Hall, Room 205 
200 East Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 
Dear Common Council Members: 

 
The Milwaukee Economic Development Corporation respectfully requests the scheduling 
of a briefing regarding its activities at an upcoming Economic Development Committee 

meeting. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please call me at 286-5849. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Patrick G. Walsh 
President 
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